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26 July 2021 
Dear Peredur Owen Griffiths MS 

Thank you for your letter of 12 July. Congratulations on your election as Chair of the 
Finance Committee in the Welsh Parliament.  

I was interested to read your observations about the level of UK Government 
engagement with the predecessor committee. It would be good to discuss these with you 
further and consider where the opportunities may lie for collaboration between our 
committees. I will ask the Clerk to arrange a convenient time for us to meet after the 
summer recess. 

 

Best wishes,  

 
Rt Hon Stephen Crabb MP 


